
Cosponsor the Preserving Patient Access to
Long-Term Care Pharmacies Act (H.R. 5031)

Modeled after an existing Medicare Part B supply fee, this bill creates a two-year, targeted $30
supplemental supply fee for Part D Maximum Fair Price (MFP) drugs under the Inflation Reduction
Act (IRA)— effective in 2026 and 2027.
LTC pharmacies will face unsustainable revenue loss on brand-name medications subject to MFP
prices and could be further impacted by market dynamics that lead to lower reimbursement rates.
The $30 supply fee will fill the gap, ensuring LTC pharmacies can remain operational and can
provide patients in LTC with essential medications and high quality care. 

The Preserving Patient Access to Long-Term Care Pharmacies Act (H.R. 5031), or the LTC
Pharmacy Fix, is a simple and proven way to fill the reimbursement gap created by the
move to Medicare negotiated drug prices.

LTC Pharmacies WITHOUT a $30 Supply Fee LTC Pharmacies WITH a $30 Supply Fee

Unsustainable financial losses

Closed LTC pharmacies

Nursing homes out of compliance

Seniors in LTC lose access to medications

Adequately funded for essential services

Remain in operation serving patients

Nursing homes remain in compliance

Seniors in LTC retain access to medications

For more information, visit www.seniorcarepharmacies.org

Protect Senior Access to Rx Medicines!


